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Jakarta, 28 April 2022

No. . KINDAO:KIABV:LTR:CPT:2022/185

To: PT. EOS CONSULTANTS
JI. Heulang No.7, RT.04/RW.05, Tanah Sareal, Kec. Tanah Sereal, Kota Bogor, Jawa Barat 16161

Subject :  Anambas 2X Drilling Campaign Appreciation Letter

Dear Sir/Madam,

With this letter we would like to convey our highest appreciation to your organization and team for the
performances that you have demonstrated during the Anambas 2X drilling campaign.

We have successfully and safely completed our first ever operated offshore drilling campaign in which
we firmly believe that it is attributed to the exemplary support and efforts from your team and our other

valued business partners.

We hope that as the client and operator of Anambas 2X, we have also exhibited the same positive

qualities to your team and that we have promoted a mutual working relationship which will last a long

time.

Thank you again for your contribution in Anambas 2X drilling campaign. We look forward to work with

you again in our future projects.

Regards,
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Naser Al-Khashti
Acting Country Manager
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